Portland General Electric Company

121 SW Salmon Street » Portland, Cregon 97204
PortlandGeneral.com

May 29, 2009

Email / US Mail

Vikie Bailey-Goggins

Administrator of Regulatory Operations
550 Capito! Street, N.E., Ste 215
Salem, OR 97301-2551

RE: UE 189, CAPO and OECA Conditions

In Docket UE 189, PGE committed in coordination with the Community Action Partnership of
Oregon (CAPO) and Oregon Energy Coordinators Association (OECA) to develop training
materials for Community Action Agencies (CAAs) so that the CAAs would be able to educate
low-income customers regarding AMI remote connect functionality.

Remote connect functionality has been delayed since the stipulation and PGE expects that the
provision of training materials to the CAAs will now occur by the third quarter of 2010. By
timing the development and delivery of the training materials with the implementation of the
functionality, CAA’s will receive information and training just prior to the implementation of the
function and be less likely to then require further training.

PGE discussed this change during the Semi-Annual Agency Meeting on May 12, 2009 and
parties were in verbal agreement.

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact Alex Tooman at
(503) 464-7623 or Patrick Hager at (503) 464-7530.

Sincerely,
Peed

atrick G Hager
Manager, Regulatory Affairs

cc:  UE 189 Service List




